FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY

805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Editor: June A. Distel

JANUARY

— FEBRUARY 1981

1981 promises to be an exciting year for the
Friends. Being part of the continued growth
of our Tibrary has been interesting and re-
warding. With tne support of an ever-
increasing membership, the Friends can fulfill

their purpose of maintaining an association

interested in books and libraries and to focus
public attention on 1ibrary services, facilities
and needs. Free access to libraries and their
treasures is a privilege for any community.

i

COMMUNITY SERVICES LIBRARIAN - JUDITH A. MICHAELSON

talented and enterprising young woman

Our featured celebrity for this newS]etter is Judith A. Michaelson. Judy is a

who hails from Long Island, New York. She

journeyed to the University of Wisconsin for her undergraduate work in English
and received her Master's Degree in Library Science from the University of Michigan.

She worked as an editorial assistant at
 Harper & Row in-New York before becoming
“a'librarian. She is.the first full-time

Community ‘Services Librarian at the

~ Worthington Public Library. Since taking
. the position in August, 1979, she has

handled all of the publicity for the

- library, including the weekly column in
the Worthington News. Judy.is responsi-
ble for the planning of all the Coffee
Programs, special events, exhibits and

displays for the Tibrary. Judy makes
home in Delaware, Ohio and is married

Michael Dalrymple who teaches American

Literature, Speech and Drama at
Cardington-Lincoln High School.

her
to




COFFEE PROGRAM SCHEDULES

February:
2, 3, 4 Mothers ahd Mothering
Dr. Barbara Newman,
0.S.U. Family Relations

9,10,11 Collecting Books
Roy Chennells of

Bibliomania

16,17,18  China Through Its Art

John & Susan Huntington

23,24,25 Be Sure Before You Buy
Ronald Miller, Ass't Mgr.,

Better Business Bureau

Water--An Alternative
Energy Source

Tyler Gass of the National
Water Well Association
will be the speaker.
9,10,11 Identifying & Educating
Gifted Children
Dr. Raymond Swassing, Jr.
0. S. U.

16,17,18 Planning An Herb Garden

Janet Oberliesen

The coffee programs are from 10:00 a.m.
through 10:30 a.m.

SPECIAL FOR SCHOOL-AGED CHILDREN

On February 18 at 4 p.m., a special
program will be held in the Children's
Room for school-aged children. The
theme is Short Month - Tall Tales and
wil]l feature stories and puppet shows.

BOOK SALE NEWS

The second quarterly Friends' book
sale will be held in the multi-purpose
room of the Tibrary on Saturday, Feb.
14, from 9 a.m. until 3 p.m. Public
response to the first sale held in
November through attendance and dona-
tions was excellent. Donations are
continuing and the Friends expect the
February sale to be even better.

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

On January 28 at 7 p.m., a general
membership meeting will be held in
the multi-purpose room at the library.
This meeting is very important since
final arrangements for the book sale
will be made.

Midge Hurlburt, Chairman of the Feb-

ruary sale, is scheduling those members
who will be sorting. and setting up the
books. This has become a very popular




GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING, cont'd.

activity, so if you are unable to
attend the meeting and wish to sort,
please contact Midge at 846-8946.
Reservations for sorting will be
taken on a first-come, first-served
basis.

SPECIAL NEW FEATURE FOR FRIENDS ONLY'

A Preview Sale w111 be held at 8:30 p.m.

on February 13, following the set-up.
Coffee will be served and you may
bring a friend if they'd like to
become a member that night.

Note: New membership cards will be
distributed at the meeting and also
at the Preview Sale.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UP-
COMING SPECIAL EVENTS.

DISPLAYS IN FEBRUARY

Multi-purpose Room
Watercolors by Wilhelm Reiss

Display Case
Basketry by Dorothy Barnes
Sponsored by Worthington
Arts Council

BOOK DISCUSSION GROUPS

February 19 - 10 a.m.
The View in Winter; Reflections

in 01d Age

February 19 - 7 p.m.
Dragons of Eden

BOOK DISCUSSION GROUPS, cont'd

February 26 - 10:30 a. m.
The Snow Leopard

A11 meetings of these groups are held
in the Conference room. Anyone inter-
ested in joining one of the groups
should contact Judy Michaelson, 885-3185.

WHAT'S THIS?

A library patron can check out fiction

and non-fiction books, magazines, records,
films as well as video and audio cassettes
and art prints. This patron can also

read the latest newspaper or magazine
while listening to any record or cassette
or radio station available and do it in

a- comfortable chair in pleasant surround-
ings. There are story hours for his
children and coffee programs on varied

and interesting topics as well as other
special activities. What more can a
T1ibrary offer? Read on....

On February 1, the library's new Apple II
computer will be available for public
reservations through the Audio-Visual
department. In an interview with Jim
Rucker, supervisor of A-V and also a new
Staff Friend, your editor Tearned a little
about this amazing machine. Apple II is
going to be a friend to students, home-
makers and business people as well as the
just plain curious among us. It will,
through various software programs, do
math problems, figure recipe costs, tax
depreciation rates, interest rates,
statistics, play games and even give you
a tongue-in-cheek horoscope. It can make
beautifully colored designs, will call you
by name and tell you how to operate it

to get the results you need. For more
information on this newest marvel in your
library, contact the Audio-Visual depart-
ment at 885-3884.

P




DID YOU KNOW?

January, besides having the first
day of a new year and lots of -
football and the inauguration,
also happens to be National Hobby
Month - that justifies a lot of
loafing, you see..... “I'm just
planning a new project, dear".

February is a bit more organized:
It offers American Heart Month,
International Friendship Month,
American Music Month, Afro-American
History Month and for those who

W

SPECIAL NOTE

Fridays by the Fire, a feature at 4 p.m.
during January and February deserves
special notice. If you're a frustrated
thespian, singer or storyteller and need
a chance to glow, call Judy Michaelson
at 885-3185. :

enjoy the finer things, February is
Potato Lover's Month and National Cherry
Month. February also has Valentine's:
Day and a couple of former Presidents
birthdays, but best is..Groundhog Day:
Can Spring be far away?

JOIN THE FRIENDS

if‘you'ére not a member of the Friends of the Worthington Library, join now to

receive news of the library and the FWPL.

Mail your check with the form below.

To: The Friends of the Worthington Public Library

805 Hartford Street, Worthington, OH 43085 Date

Name Phone
Address
City & State Zip

CHECK THE DESIRED MEMBERSHIP:

Supporter ($5.00) Receives newsletter and program information.3

Active ($3.00) Would 1ike to be actively involved in the
» following: (Check as many as desired)
Volunteer Membership Programs Public Relations
Book Sales Newsletter Social Telephone

THE FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY

805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Address Correction Requested
Return Postage Guaranteed




FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY

805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Editor: June A. Distel

MARCH - APRIL 1981

MARCH brings us Spring (20th) and Lent (4th),
Buzzards Day at Hinckley (15th) and St. Patrick's
Day and two special events earmarked for the

and National Procrastination Week. APRIL is

Read a New Book Month and also has Easter (19th),

April Fool's Day, National Volunteer Week

(April 27-May 3) and National Library Week (5-11).

They should both be good months for flying
kites, watching bulbs bloom, taking Tong walks,

-and cleaning mud from shoes and small animals.

—d

HEAD, READER'S ADVISORY SERVICES - Joan‘B

We'd 1ike you to meet Mrs. Joan Brennan,
the delightful lady who mans the desk in
the Adult Fiction and Browsing area of th
library. Joan is married and her husband
Benson, is retired. They have two grown

sons, Steve and Mike, and two grandsons.
Joan attended Ashland College, Ohio State

and took her undergraduate degree at the
University of Steubenville. She received
her Masters in Library Science at Kent Sta
Mrs. Brennan was a school librarian both
in Brilliant, Ohio as well as Columbus.
She has been with the Worthington Public
Library for 11 1/2 years. Part of that
time was spent as Children's Librarian

as well as assistant Reference Librarian.
Since the move to the new facilities, she
has been head of the Reader's Advisory
Services. Joan is always happy to assist
you and can be of inestimable value in
knowing just the right book for a good
read. Joan has a special hobby now which
is decorating her doll house. She also
has an extensive doll collection which
she has displayed from time to time in
the library.

————

rennan

e

]
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BOOK SALE NEWS

Another successful book sale has
passed and we were pleased to see
many new workers, as well as the
regular ones we always count on,
helping with the sorting. A
special thank you to: Connie
Block, June Distel, Hugh and
Sheila Flaherty, Mr. and Mrs.

Robert Gaylord, Valerie Gillespie,

Mary Harris, Carol Hume, Edward
and Jean Hope, Geraldine and
Justine Leahy, Bill McNutt,

Hat 0'Toole, Helen Patterson,
Joan Patton, Betty Rockwell,
~Jim Rucker*, Lou Ryan, Nancy
Rucker, Nancy Sheridan, Effie

Spillman, Bev Seigel, Bob Slawson,

Linda Werner, Fred and Mildred
Plapp and Ellie Poston.

We had eighteen Friends taking
advantage of our first Pre-Sale
for members only andihad many
favorable remarks, so we will

plan on continuing this practice -

on future book sa]es,

We received $609 on our second
book sale - Thanks to everyone!

Midge Hurlburt, Chairman

*Jim Rucker was omitted from.

the 1ist of helpers at the

first sale in November. In
addition to doing a wonderful
job at both sales, Jim also
entertained us with hiscclever
wit, thus making the job™at hand-
move along quickly. (ED.)

In case you've ever wondered,

Dr. Louis J. Ryan is the man who
marks all the books at the sales
that are considered 'special’.

A Tong-time Friend, Dr. Ryan is
a dealer in scholarly books and
periodicals in the areas of
theology, philosophy, literature,
Americana, Ohioana and social
sciences. The Friends think

Lou is as 'special’ as his books and want
to take this opportunity to extend its
thanks to a FRIEND in the fullest meaning
of the word. If there is a 'special’ you,
are looking for, you can write to him at
P. 0. Box 243, Columbus, Ohio 43216

Variety is the name of the game and we

have it at the book sales in merchandise as
well as shoppers. Our favorites are always
children, who can be very discriminating in
their choices. Other shoppers are always
pleased to tell you if they've found a
special treasure they've been looking forj
and almost all agree that it is-a lot of
fun to come and have a look around. We -
have some very faithful patrons who attend
every sale and we always look for them.
It's very like the gathering of the clan.

SRR R

Copyright: Photo Refiections, Inc.

Above 1is our favorite photo taken by
Bill Blinn, one of our newest Friends.




COFFEE PROGRAMS

March 2, 3, 4
Water - An Alternative Energy Source

March 9, 10, 11
Identifying and Educating Gifted
Children

March 16, 17, 18
Planning an Herb Garden

March 30, 31, April 1
Building Your Child's Self-Esteem

April 6, 7, 8
The Best of Broadway

April 13, 14, 15
Living in Australia

April 20, 21, 22
Buying Wisely at Auctions

April 27, 28, 29
Seeing & Doing in Ohio

A11 coffee programs are from
10 a. m. until 10:30 a. m.

CHILDREN'S PROGRAMS

Puppet Shows & Storytelling for
School Age Children

Saturday, March 14
Saturday, April 11

10 a. m.
10 a. m.

Preschool Story Time 1is held on
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.

March 2-18; 30, 31, April 1-29
Call 885-3177 for age levels and times

National
Library Week

SPOTLIGHT
ON THE ARTS

April 5-11, 1981

MEET THE ARTIST

Reception for weaver
CLARE WILSON

Sunday, April 5
4-6 p.m.

STRING QUARTET

Sponsored by the CONCERT
Friends of the & .
~ Worthington Library §& Sundgys Qpr11 J

Sponsored by the
Friends of the

Worthington

Library

THE BEST OF BROADWAY
MUSICAL REVUE

'Performed by a touring company
of the
Players Theatre of Columbus
g, April 6, 7, 8 10 a.m.

3

APRIL FOOL'S
TRICKSTER TALES

Storyte]Ting and Puppet Shows
April 11 10 a.m.




'NEW MEMBERS' | | a e
Bi11 Blinn of Photo Reflections, Inc. | \ )

Lois Collins o J DRt
. — "
Mary Jane Harris Y
Marcela Harmon

Penny Mong B SEMINAR PLANNED

Cynthia Northup - ]
El1ie Poston - A seminar on Personal Finanacial |
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Schwartz Planning will be held on Tuesday, April 28 -
Maureen F. Voight at 7:30 p. m. in the Multi-Purpose room

Sidney T. Webster at the Tibrary. Pre-registration will

Karen Wickliff , be required. To register, call 885-3185.

JOIN THE FRIENDS

If you are not a member of the Friends of the Worthington Library, join now to
receive news of the library and the FWPL. Mail your check with the form below.

To: The Friends of the Worthington Public Library

805 Hartford Street, Worthington, OH 43085 Date
‘Name
Address
City & State , Zip

CHECK THE DESIRED MEMBERSHIP:
Supporter ($5.00) Receives newsietter and program information

Active ($3.00) Would like to be actively ihvd]ved in the
following: (Check as many as desired)
Volunteer Membership Programs ___Public Relations
Book Sales Newsletter . Social Telephone

THE FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY
805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Address Correction Requested
Return Postage Guaranteed




FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY

805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Editor: June A. Distel

MAY - JUNE

On May 21, 1927, Lindbergh flew solo across the Atlantic
to Paris from New York in 33 1/2 hours. On June 12, 1979,
Bryan Allen pedalled the 70 1b. Gossamer Albatross 22
miles across the English Channel in 2 hours, 49 minutes.
Last month, the first 'space ship' rocketed into orbit
and after circling the earth, reentered the atmosphere
and came gliding to earth in a perfect landing.

Technology today is non-stop as it enriches our world.

The information available to all the curious and enter-
prising is nearly 1limitless. The best place to augment
any knowledge is your library. New information on all
subjects arrives almost daily. You can fly solo through
the wonders on the shelves or enlist a librarian as your
co-pilot, but come to the Tibrary and let YOUR imagination
soar non-stop!

HEAD, REFERENCES SERVICES - Jean Birnie 0gg

Our featured celebrity of the library this month is Jean Birnie Ogg, a 35-year
resident of Worthington. Jean is married and has three grown children. Her daughter,
Carolyn, lives in Upper Arlington; her eldest son, Rob, calls San Francisco home;
while Alex is a freshman at the University of Colorado. Mrs. Ogg is a graduate of
0.S.U. with a major in English and a minor in Library Science. She taught in the
Worthington Schools for three years and
was also a junior high librarian. Jean
started working at the Worthington Public
Library in the fall of 1967 in Reader's
Advisor and Reference Departments. In
addition to these duties, she was head of
the Circulation Department from 1970 to
1976 when she became Head of the Reference
Department. Jean may be found downstairs
in the Tlibrary at the Reference Desk
where she tacKles inquiries of varying
natures with persistence and patience.

In addition to reading and swimming,

Jean thoroughly enjoys traveling and,
together with her husband, has visited
Europe, the Orient and the U. S. A.
Remember this charming lady the next time
you need some reference help!




BOOK SALE NEWS

The third quarterly Friends book
sale will be held on Saturday,
May 16 from 9 a.m. until 3 p.m.
in the Multi-Purpose room of the
library. Donations have been
excellent with some first-class
material coming in.

Effie Spillman is the Chairman

of this sale and will be assisted
by Mary Jane Harris. If you
haven't been called to help and
you'd like to, Effie's number is
262-4337. Sorting work will begin
at 5:45 p.m. on Friday, May 15.

The Preview Sale will be held once
again for Friends only from 7:30 to
8:30 p.m. on Friday the 15th.

Entry to the sale will be by the
side door only.

The 1ibrary will be offering two

8 mm projectors for closed bids.
Jim Rucker, Head of Audio-Visual,
says they are to be sold "as is".
One projector is silent, the other
is a sound projector. Jim also
reports that a large number of
records have been discarded from
the library's collection and will
be part of the regular sale.

ANNOUNCEMENT

There will be a pizza party meeting of
the Friends on May 5 from 7-9 p.m. in
the Multi-Purpose room of the 1ibrary.
Business to be discussed will be the
upcoming book sale as well as the new
slate of nominees for office next year.

NATIONAL LIBRARY WEEK CELEBRATION

The following letter was received from
the Director, Bernice E. Daniels:

"Dear Friends:

The Board of Trustees and staff join me in
thanking you for yo ur tremendous contri-
bution to the success of National Library
Week, 1981, at the Worthington Public
Library.

Special thanks go to Effie Spillman, Betty
Rockwell and Marion Rucker for planning and
executing the lovely reception for Clare
Wilson and to Bill Blinn for photographing
the festivities.

The successful concert of the Pro Musica
Quartet, paid for from your treasury. was
enjoyed by approximately 125 people. The
Tovely punch bowls* which were donated to
the library are especially appreciated by
those of us who were always bringing ones
from home for special events.

This type of activity provides great
visibility for the Friends in the community
and makes us all feel fortunate in having
such a group.

Sincerely,

Bernice E. Daniels"

*In addition to the artist reception and
concert, two crystal pedestal punch sets
were presented to the 1ibrary by the Friends
to commerate National Library Week. (ED.) -




BOOK DISCUSSION GROUPS

May 21, 10 a.m., Anatomy of
an ITliness, by Norman Cousins

May 21, 7 p.m., In Evil Hour,
by Gabriel Garcia Marquez

May 28, 10:30 a.m., H.R.H:
The Man Who Will Be King, by
Tim Heald

June 18, 10 a.m., I Heard The
Owl Call My Name, by Margaret

Craven.

June 18, 7 p.m., The Brethren,
by Bob Woodward

June 25, 10:30 a.m. Bring Me
A Unicorn, by Anne Morrow
Lindbergh

A1l groups welcome new members.

EXHIBITS AND DISPLAYS

Ceramics, by Marjorie Bender
will be in the Display Case
in the lobby, May 1-29

Watercolors and 0ils, by

Deb Komitor will be on view in
the Multi-Purpose Room,

May 1-29

for Jdune.....

Soft Sculpture, featuring
dol1s by Cheryl Marshall,
in the Display Case, June 1-30

Batiks, by Sharon Richwine
in the Multi-Purpose Room
June 1-30 :

COFFEE PROGRAMS/STORY TIME

The 1981 Coffee Program Series will
resume in the Fall.

Preschool Story Time concludes on
May 6 for the Spring series.

THE BOOKIES ARE BACK:

With stifling weather just around

the corner, thoughts of a cool

pool are lurking in the corners of
some people's minds. The Bookies

are planning, too....to bring to

pool patrons the very popular
Paperback Poolside Service that was
started Tast summer by the Library.
Judy Michaelson, Community Services
Librarian, is already packing up
passels of palatable paperbacks to

be delivered with panache....so watch
for the Worthington Bookies at your
pool this summer and have a good read
while enjoying the sun.

NEW MEMBERS

Zoe Banfield
James Dietz
Alvin W. Hofer
Donn Vickers

THAT'S 0DD!

If you were to get a book published,

(in the U. S.), the odds of it becoming
a best seller are 50-1, if it is fiction
and 200 to 1 if it is non-fiction.




DATES TO REMEMBER! DID YOU KNOW?
May 10 - Mother's Day May is: National Humor Month, National
May 17 - Last Sunday Open Mental Health Month, American Bike Month,

at the Tibrary Home Improvement Month, National Paint Month
May 18 - Visit Your Relatives and Radio Month.

Day :
May 25 - Library Closed June is: Fight the Filthy Fly Month, National
June 14 - Flag Day Adopt-a-Cat Month, National Ragweed Control
June 21 - Father's Day Month ('get it before it gets you.'), National

Rose Month and National Ventilation Month
with the slogan 'Moving Air - Nature's way
to energy saving and comfort cooling® June
is also Natijonal Dairy Month - set aside to
salute cows, the dairy industry and its
products.

JOIN THE FRIENDS
If you are not a member of the Friends of the Worthington Library, join now to
receive news of the library and the FWPL. Mail your check with the form below.

To: The Friends of the Worthington Public Library
805 Hartford Street, Worthington, Ohio 43085 Date

Name Phone
Address
City & State Zip

CHECK THE DESIRED MEMBERSHIP:
Supporter ($5.00) Receives newsletter and program information.

Active ($3.00) Would 1ike to be actively involved in the
' following: (Check as many as desired)
Volunteer Membership Programs Public Relations
Book Sales Newsletter Social __ Telephone

THE FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY
805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Address Correction Requested
Return Postage Guaranteed




FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY

805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Editor: June A. Distel

Volume II SEPTEMBER - OCTOBER 1981 No. 1

This issue marks the beginning of the second year
of the new Friends' newsletter. It's aim has been
to inform, to enlighten, and occasionally, to
amuse you. The response from the Friends and

the Tibrary patrons has been positive for which
your editor is very grateful. You have overlooked
or perhaps not noticed those errors that never
show up until hundred of copies are printed.

Your acceptance and tolerance have made the
midnight oil, the licking and sticking, and the
mad dashes to the post office worthwhile. Thank you!

HEAD, AUDIO-VISUAL SERVICES - JIM RUCKER

When asked to provide a 'thumbnail' for this issue, Jim drew a fascinating sketch,
reproduced here...thereby teaching clever editors to say what they mean. Once we

did, we learned that Jim was born in West Palm Beach, Fla.
and spent his formative years in Tampa and Miami. His
college career began in 1970 and ended in 1980 with Jim in
possession of a B. A. in Visual Communications and an M. A.
in Library Studies, both from the University of South Florida
in Tampa. Somewhere during those years, he spent three
years working as a medical photographer. When not otherwise
occupied with work, he enjoys raising cactus, photography,
collecting albums (1160 so far), building furniture and
reading. Jim states, "As far as work is concerned, I cannot
imagine a library any better than this one and I feel
extremely lucky to
have such a fine job
so soon after graduation. One of the things I am
enjoying most at work now is finding new and
innovative ways to use our computer as a labor-
saving device for the library." Jim is keeping
his thumbs and 'thumbnails' to himself, since,

as he says, "I'm not sure I would be able to
grasp what was going on if I did not have them."
Jim has proven himself invaluable at the Friends'
book sales, estimating the number of books by
the time-honored SWAG method, as well as using
his decisive wit to spur the workers to greater
efforts.




BOOK SALE NEWS

The fourth quarterly book sale held
August 15, was another successful venture
for the Friends. Bill McNutt, treasurer,
reports that over $800 was made at the
sale. The following sale day items are
from Beverly Seigel, president:

"During sorting, one workers dinosaur

books were misplaced. They have been

located. Call me at 885-4836 to claim

them..

Rog Willis recognizes a real bargain.

He spent one hundred plus dollars

at the sale. He purchased scads for

resale (for a sizeable profit) at the

"Bookstore".

George and Vicki Meredith literally

cleared us out. We thank them for

removing the books left at 3 pm on

sale day thereby saving them from

the 'dumpster fate'.

Tentative dates for the 1981-1982 sales
have been selected and presented to

the Friends' Board and the library for
approval.

BONHAM HONORED BY FRIENDS

Jeanne Bonham was honored by the Friends
at a dinner held August 7 at the Hilton
Inn-North. Mrs. Bonham and her husband,
Roger, are co-editors of the Columbus
Dispatch Sunday book page and write the
column, 'Let's Talk Books'. Mrs. Bonham
was presented with a framed copy of the
dinner invitation as a memento of the
occasion as well as an honorary member-
ship in the Friends. After the presenta-

tion by Mrs. Beverly Seigel, President
of the Friends, Mrs. Bonham gave an
amusing account of living in a 'house
full of books'. A spontaneous addition
to the evening was a brief demonstration
of the 'voice characterizations' done

by Chris Bonham who was, in one sketch,
ably assisted by his mother, Jeanne.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Bi1l Blinn, one of our newer Friends,
sent your editor a copy of an article
he had written for Studio Photography
magazine. While the subject could not
have been easy to write about since it
concerned a devastating fire Bill had
in his old studio, we were happy to
see Bill in print. Bill has had
another article accepted for publica-
tion and has been asked to write a
bi-monthly column for Studio Photography.

Bill is a very interesting gentleman
with a puckish sense of humor that is
particularly evident when he gets close
to his answering machine. Friends are
sometimes disappointed when Bill really
answers the phone.

Bi11l has taken some photos for us at
the book sales and has graciously given
us permission to use them.

.

OHIO FRIENDS - O. L. A.

The Ohio Friends of the Library will
have exhibition space at the upcoming
0. L. A. Convention. The Convention
is being held at the Ohio Center in
Columbus, October 28 - 31. The state
meeting of the Friends will be held on
Saturday, October 31 at 10 a.m. in the
Fayette Room at the Center. ‘

Any Friends willing to spend some time
manning the exhibition booth are asked
to contact Bill McNutt at 888-7484.

IMPORTANT*IMPORTANT*IMPORTANT*
MEETING*MEETING*MEETING*MEETING*

A very important meeting of the general
membership of the Friends will be held
Monday, October 26 at 7 pm in the Multi-
Purpose room at the library. Check your
calendars and be sure to attend.




COFFEE PROGRAMS

The Coffee Program series for Fall 1981
will begin on September 14 at 10 a.m.
in the Multi-Purpose room of the library.

September Schedule

14,15,16 No Free Lunch: Another Look
At Couponing - Norma Bruce

21,22,23 Life as a Free-Lance Writer-
Susan Mulgrew

28,29,30 What Should We Feed The Kids?
Cathy Daughters & Diane Cardina
Children's Hospital

October Schedule

5, 6, 7 Norwegian Rosemaling -

Dorothy Heibel

12,13,14 Preserving Ohio Barns -
Barbara Hesselgrave, Society
For Preservation of Ohio Barns

19,20,21 Buying Oriental Rugs-
Paul Sullivan, The Reserve

26,27,28 Developing Responsibility in
Children - Jean Feiler, WCCS

* k k k k x k kx % %

PRE-SCHOOL STORY TIME
Story time will resume September 14.

Mondays - 10-10:30 & 1-1:30 for
4 and 5 year olds

Tuesdays - 10-10:30 & 10:45-11:15
3 and 4 year olds with group experience

Wednesdays - 10-10:30 & 10:45-11:15

3 and 4 year olds with NO group experi-
ence

BOOK DISCUSSION GROUPS

September
17 - 10am The Snow Leopard

17 - 7pm  Chinese Fairy Tales &
Fantasies
24 - 10:30am A Woman of Independent
Means

DISPLAYS AND EXHIBITS

Multi-purpose Room

Sept. 1- 30, Sketches by John Sokol

Oct. 1-31, Paintings by Don Cottrell

Both exhibits are being presented by
the Worthington Arts Council.

Display Case
Sept.1 - 30, 01d Worthington - arranged

by Worthington Historical
Society

Oct. 1 - 31, Jewelry by Eleanor Cottrell,
presented by the Worthington
Arts Council

* k * k k¥ * k * * %

SUNDAY HOURS AT THE LIBRARY RESUME ON
September 13. The hours will be 1-5 pm

* *k k k k *k * %k * *

THE LIBRARY MARKS ITS SECOND BIRTHDAY
in new quarters on September 17.

* k % k k% k k% % % %

SPECIALS * SPECIALS * SPECIALS *

The Worthington Arts Council will have

an Artists' Reception for Don and Eleanor
Cottrell in the Multi-Purpose room on
October 1, from 7:30 to 8:30 pm.

Welcome to Worthington will be an open
forum for newcomers and will be held in
the Multi-Purpose room on October 15,

7 to 9 pm.

October

15 - 10am Right Ho, Jeeves
15 - 7 pm I Heard the Owl Call My Name
22 - 10:30am. Plain Speaking, an Oral
Biography of Harry Truman
20 - 7 pm Harold & Maude
: (Film/Book) Group




NEW MEMBERS

Diane Armbruster
Elizabeth Buehrle
Charles & Emma Jean Cole
Betty Denig

Ahmed Ibrahim

Byron Jilek

Kay Navarro

JOIN THE FRIENDS

If you are not a member of the Friends of the Worthington Library, join now to
receive news of the library and the FWPL. Mail your check with the form below.

To: The Friends of the Worthington Public Library
805 Hartford Street, Worthington, Ohio 43085 Date

Name Phone
Address _
City & State Zip

CHECK THE DESIRED MEMBERSHIP:
Supporter ($5.00) Receives newsletter and program information.

Active ($3.00) Would 1ike to be actively involved in the
following: (Check as many as desired)
Volunteer Membership Programs Public Relations
Book Sales Newsletter Social Telephone

THE FRIENDS OF THE WORTHINGTON LIBRARY
805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

Address Correction Requested
Return Postage Guaranteed




